Local Municipality * Mmasepala wa seLehae « Plaaslike Munisipaliteit

To : Tholoana Sustainable Development and Environmental Consultants
Att : Mr Vusmuzi Hlatshwayo
From : CIr Mofokeng Betsi
(betsi@webmail.co.za)
Date :01/12/2014
Subject : Comment on LANDFILL SIDE at Ward 32
MALUTI A PHOFUNG MUNICIPALITY FREE STATE (FS 194)

With reference to the advertisement that you have done in our Municipality particularly WARD 32 applications for
Waste Management Licence. | discussed this matter with community in public meeting. Community felt that
access roads, S20 Kgoledi ya Manka, Tebang to Bluegumbosch and Khabisi to Boitelo School must be paved
because heavy trucks will be utilising that roads. No objection was done to your advertisement.

| will be happy if this matter can be taken into consideration.

Mofokeng BD

Ward 32 Councillor

Cell no: 082 478 8925



Simon Vusmuzi Hlatshwayo

From: Rethabile Moloi <adorable@webmail.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 9:30 AM

To: vusi@tholoanaconsulting.co.za

Subject: seeking information

I've seen your notice at EFS ISSUE of the 13 november 2014. I
would like you to send me details regarding the Recycling facility, I'm really
interested. My contact details are 078 4044 124.

Thank you. R,A Moloi

South Africas premier free email service - www.webmail.co.za
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14 November 2014

Attention: RA Moloi

As per email: adorable@webmail.com

DETEA Reference: WML/EIA/10/2014
Dear Ms RA Moloi

RE: WASTE MANAGEMENT LICENSE APPLICATION FOR THE PROPOSED MALUTI-A-PHOFUNG
LANDFILL SITE

This letter serves to inform you that you have been registered as an Interested and Affected
Party (I&AP) for the proposed Maluti-A-Phofung Landfill Site.

Thank you for your comments/questions raised on the above mentioned project. Please note
that Tholoana Consulting values your questions/comments raised and we have made note of
your comments/questions.

Your comments will be forwarded to the Project managers/Applicant, All Green Consultants
and will be attended to/ responded to, in addition attached to this letter please find the
background information document of the proposed landfill site.

Note be made that all the reports for the project will be made available to the registered 1&APs
before submission to the competent authority.

Please do not hesitate to contact Tholoana Consulting for further details.

Yowys Sincerely

( /
A4
Vusmuzi Hlatshwayo

vusi@tholoanaconsulting.co.za
Tel: 011 704 5071




